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Emily W. Johnson

From: Aubrey Hale
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 11:33 AM
To: Emily W. Johnson
Cc: Endira Madraveren
Subject: FW: Zoning for transitional recovery facility on of Lake Weir and 17th St.

 
 
Aubrey Hale 
Planning Director 
City of Ocala 
201 SE 3rd Street 
Phone # (352) 629-8550 
Cell # (352) 812-6038 
Fax # (352) 629-8242   
 

 
 

From: Pamela Omichinski <pomichinski@ocalafl.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 10:12 AM 
To: Gabriela M. Solano <GSolano@ocalafl.gov> 
Cc: Aubrey Hale <ahale@ocalafl.gov>; Jeff Shrum <JShrum@ocalafl.gov>; Endira Madraveren 
<emadraveren@ocalafl.gov> 
Subject: FW: Zoning for transitional recovery facility on of Lake Weir and 17th St. 
 
Good morning, 
 
Below is a comment from a citizen about, I believe, item 5d on tonight’s P&Z agenda. 
 
Thank you, 
Pam 
 

 

Pamela Omichinski 
Deputy City Clerk - Office of the City Clerk 
City Hall | 110 SE Watula Avenue | Ocala FL | 34471 
O - 352.629.8258 | F - 352.629.5208 

 
 

From: Clerk <clerk@ocalafl.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 9:46 AM 
To: Pamela Omichinski <pomichinski@ocalafl.gov> 
Subject: FW: Zoning for transitional recovery facility on of Lake Weir and 17th St. 
 



2

 
 
Paige McFatten 
Administrative Specialist II 
City Clerks Office 
110 SE Watula Ave 1ST Floor | Ocala, FL  34471 
Phone:  352-629-8266 

 
 
The City of Ocala is commiƩed to providing excellent service to meet our customers’ needs.  
 
 

From: Jen Reese <jereese72@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2024 8:19 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@ocalafl.gov> 
Subject: Zoning for transitional recovery facility on of Lake Weir and 17th St. 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good evening,  
 
I read an article about a transitional recovery facility for the homeless men in our area. Although, it is needed, this 
specific location isn’t the best choice. It would be within 2 miles of several schools. I have a child that attends St. John 
and I find this concerning. I don’t think it is safe for the children and families, in the surrounding schools if this could to 
happen. The men in the facility could potentially wonder to these schools and start begging for money from parents 
putting their kids in the cars during carline,  and or sleeping on the schools property. How would we know if any of these 
men are registered sex offenders? If they are, they are way to close to schools. It just scares me thinking of this potential 
change. Please reconsider this zoning.  
 
I am unable to attend the meeting that is scheduled for this Monday, so this is why I am writing this letter. All I ask is 
that you all change the location of this facility to a piece of property not near schools or even homes.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Jen Reese 


